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1. We have begun preparation for the ISASP testing in March and April. This is a new 
process for everyone in the state and we are working through how to best test students 
and also keep as much structure as possible in the building.  We begin testing March 25 
and are done April 5. 

2. Tomorrow, I get to join 6 other staff members from the high school and district in a trip to 
California for further PBL training.  We will be attending PBL 101 or PBL coaching to 
further deepen our work in PBL.  I look forward to sharing our learning with you. 

3. 8th grade registration will begin soon. We have been working on updated course books, 
looking at ways to share elective and CTE staff creatively and student needs as we look 
forward to those upcoming days. In addition, we continue to work through how to 
acclimate new 9th graders to the high school building, especially with our big district 
change this fall! 

4. We worked today on further implementation of PBL in semester long courses.  Some 
high school staff have already begun implementation for 2nd semester while some are 
still planning how to integrate PBL.  We spent the afternoon collaborating and planning 
according to PBLWorks (formerly the BIE website) to maintain fidelity of implementation. 
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